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Prof. Michael A. McRobbie 

President 

Indiana University 
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th

, 2019 

Dear President McRobbie, 

 

On behalf of Tsinghua University, I extend my sincerest congratulations to Indiana 

University for its permanence as a foremost public institution - expanding the 

frontiers of knowledge and creativity - for an exceptional two hundred years.   

 

Throughout Indiana University’s history, its strong leaders and pioneering thinkers 

have improved lives in the United States and around the world. This is both a 

testament to the vision of Indiana University’s founding members and a complement 

to its governance, past and present. 

 

Tsinghua University and Indiana University enjoy a rich collaborative relationship 

characterized by extensive cross-faculty engagement and long-standing support of 

academic activities. Through our recent collaborative endeavors, Tsinghua and 

Indiana University have identified the need for advancing research and knowledge in 

emerging areas that are revolutionizing the world and that are critical to address 

global challenges. 

 

I wish Indiana University continued success in its 201st year and beyond. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

      

QIU Yong                                                             

President                        

Tsinghua University               


